
 

 

Ophthalmologists request to opt-out of AMA, negotiate directly with 

Health Minister  

 
Calgary, Alta., July 16th, 2020 – In a letter directed to Health Minister Tyler Shandro, Alberta’s 

ophthalmologists are requesting that the Minister legislate the ability for groups of physicians to 

negotiate directly with government.  

 

This would allow the Eye Physicians and Surgeons Association of Alberta (EPSAA) to negotiate 

a deal directly with government with respect to vision care within the Province of Alberta. Other 

specialties could do the same. This will relieve the stress many patients are communicating to us 

as to their vision care needs. 

Albertans have been hurting throughout a deep recession, and ophthalmologists are ready to do 

our part to ensure fiscal responsibility. Better care can be delivered to more patients for the same 

amount of money. 

 

We call on the Minister to repeal Section 40.1 of the AHCIA and enter negotiations with the 

EPSAA directly.  

 

For further information please contact the Executive Director. 

 

Vikram Lekhi      Ian MacLeod, BBA, CPM 

EPSAA, President.     EPSAA, Executive Director 

AMA Section of Ophthalmology, President.   (403) 270 – 0212    

       executivedirector@epsaa.org  
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